
Dear Parents and Patrons, 

As the Superintendent of the Plummer Worley School District, I want to extend an 
earnest thank you to all voters for showing your support for the district by approving the 
district’s Continuing Supplemental School Levy on March 12.   The renewal of the levy 
will ensure an essential funding source for another two years. 

In Idaho, the local Supplemental Levy is required to go to voters every 1-2 years.  As 
the Idaho State Legislature struggles to implement ample funding to pay for the 
education all students deserve, Plummer Worley and most other districts in the state 
rely on their voters for additional funding.  We are fortunate to have such a supportive 
community. Our desire to provide the best chance for educational success for our 
children is what compels us to ask you, our neighbors, for your generous support.  We 
will be careful stewards of your generosity and will continue the work to insure that our 
children receive the best educational and extracurricular opportunities.  

The levy will help pay for increased school safety, the after-school Success center for 
one year while we apply for the next 5-year grant cycle, two full-time kindergarten 
classes, maintenance of the athletic program, smaller class sizes, and some of the 
courses and services students need to graduate from high school. 

I especially want to thank the Coeur d’Alene Tribal Council for their big-heartedness and 
commitment to education through their multi-faceted support and annual donation.  The 
Coeur d’Alene Tribe Department of Education works closely with the district to provide 
our students with opportunities to make them more successful in life.  Not only that, 
Marimn Health has teamed with us to provide additional counseling services to meet 
more of our students’ social and emotional well-being.  Maintaining our own services 
and staff is vital to this partnership! 

The Board of Trustees and I recognize how deeply our local communities support 
students not only with the passage of this levy but also with parental involvement, and 
community attendance at sporting events, concerts and other student activities. We are 
humbled by the support we receive from you year after year and are honored to serve 
the families of our communities. 

Thank you! 

Judi Sharrett, Superintendent 


